
 
 

 

 

 

20 December 2016 
Project No. 100996-01 

Mr. Andy O’Brien 
Project Manager 
Ball Construction 
PO Box 1202, 5 Shirley Ave 
Kitchener, ON N2G 4G8 

Reference: Atwood Resource Inc, Plant Reconstruction, Atwood, Ontario 

Dear Andy, 

I am pleased to provide a letter of reference to Ball Construction in regard to the project we collaborated on 
at 6724 Road 162 / Highway 23 in Atwood, Ontario.  Ausenco Engineering Canada Inc. provided prime 
consultant services across all disciplines for the Plant Reconstruction. 

Ball Construction’s focus and commitment to meet the strict schedule and demands of the project and 
ensure the quality of the work was performed in a safe environment, made for a successful project.  

It was a pleasure to work with Ball Construction as the constructors on this project and we look forward to 
working with Ball Construction on future projects. 

Yours truly, 

Ausenco Engineering Canada Inc. 

 
Rick Favero,  
Assistant Project Manager 


